
 

 

Wednesday 22nd May 2024 

Orchestra Event: Summer Fair, Friday 21st June                                        

 

Dear Parents, 

Our school orchestra continues to practice with commitment, enthusiasm and a drive to 

work together to improve their musicianship.  We have enjoyed tackling new pieces and 

improving old favourites this term.  

On Friday 21st June, we have been invited to perform at the beginning of the Summer Fair at 

our school.  We plan to perform at the new ‘bandstand’ area opposite the Year 5 classrooms 

immediately after school as people are arriving at the school fair. 

This will be an excellent opportunity for the children to perform in an informal setting and to 

really experience their music making as an entertainment to their parents.  

Could you please complete the form below giving your permission for your child to take 

part?  We are hoping that all of our musicians in the orchestra will be able to take part as the 

musical event takes place immediately at the end of the school day.  

Thank you for your continued support and encouragement to the music department at 

Lipson. 

 

 Kind regards, 

  Mrs C Fice Music Lead.  

 

 

                                                        LVPS Orchestra Summer Fair Event. 

 

My Child_______________________________ Class____________________ 

 

will be able to perform at the summer fair in the school grounds  on Friday 21st June at 3.30 . 

I understand  that I the performance will finish at 3.50PM. 

 

Signed___________________________________________________   Date______________________ 


